
From: Gary Vis <gary@lynden.org>  
Sent: Friday, August 7, 2020 7:00 AM 
To: Steve Banham <BanhamS@LYNDENWA.ORG>; Gary Bode <BodeG@LYNDENWA.ORG>; 
alanh@iceworx.net; Jason Jansen <jasonj@iceworx.net> 
Cc: Scott Korthuis <KorthuisS@LYNDENWA.ORG>; Mark Sandal <SandalM@LYNDENWA.ORG> 
Subject: Location 
 
Gentlemen, 
As we ponder alternative locations for an ice machine downtown, which I still believe would be 
beneficial for both downtown and residents, and as it appears the liquor store will be relocating, how 
about the Community Center location? Higher traffic counts, high visibility, could possibly be placed 
under the awning, plenty of parking, central location.  
What do you think?  
 
Gary Vis 
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